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DIVISION OF AKLAN

Division Advisory No. 08C       s.  2021
October 28, 2021

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8 s. 2013,
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,

but only for the information of DepEd Division of Aldan
officials and personnel/ staff.

Attached  is  Regional  Advisory  No.138,  s.  2021  regarding  a  letter
from Eduardo M. Soliman, Managing Director, Southeast Asian Institute
of    Educational    Training    Inc.,    regarding    its    HEAP-RECOGNIZED
TRAINING PROGRAMS, which is serf-explanatory.

For more information and verification, visit:

Eduardo M. Sollman
09175147952/09175142715/
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